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Monday, October 17, 2022

University Fair

— Grade 12 students wishing to attend the University Fair must be signed up through the G12 Google classroom before
9:15am today. Fair signup is now closed to for Grade 11 students.

— On Tuesday, G12 students will go directly to gym AB to sign in for the morning and afternoon sessions. Students will
not be going to period 1 and 3 for attendance.

—  Only students that have signed up for the University Fair, in advance will be permitted to attend.

PPHS Community Litter Pick-Up
— If you would like to help, make this world a better, cleaner place. We are meeting on Friday, October 21 at lunch by

the circle of benches/outdoor classroom. We will be picking up litter around the community. This is also an
opportunity to complete your volunteer hours.

Freshman Frenzy

— To celebrate the first Freshman Frenzy. There will be teams of three, queens court and a volleyball game, this Friday at
lunch in gym AB. There are many candy prizes to be won.

Athletic Counsel

—  Students from Athletic Council that have signed up to take the sports photos. Please meet with Mr. Davidchuk today
at 11:00am in room 152.

Halloween Food Drive

— Today we will be starting our Halloween food drive. Please donate non-perishable items.
— Classes that contribute the most will win a prize.

Skilled Trades

—  During the COVID shutdown the vast majority of our province’s Skilled Trade workforce remained working, earning,
amazing money and kept our society running. Skilled trade jobs offer excellent wages, job security, no student debt or
tuition and are satisfying and enjoyable careers. Are you interested in the Apprenticeship Pathway but want to know
more. Please sign-up in Guidance for “The Nuts-and-Bolts Apprenticeship”: a one-hour presentation that takes place
on Wednesday, October 26,



